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Dear Delegates and Friends,  
 
Please read carefully the following instructions about the next GA to be  
held in Strasbourg.  
  
On the special request of the organizing committee, the CLGE Ex-Board of  
15-16 May 2008 in Berlin has accepted to apply a little shift to the  
dates of the next GA in Strasbourg.  
  
The GA will be held from the 18 - 19 September instead of the 19 - 20  
September as initially planned.  
  
As you know, the first European Congress will start on the 17 September  
in Strasbourg and you are more than welcome to take part on that day too.  
  
For the sake of a good Congress we really would appreciate if CLGE  
delegates would massively take part in the whole Congress from the 17th in the  
morning until the 19th at noon.  
  
The Friday afternoon will be the private part of the CLGE General  
Assembly, during witch we will deal with the administrative and statutory  
questions.  
  
You can find some details of the Congress behind this link but take  
care, please do not register online.  
  
http://www.geometre-strasbourg2008.eu/?lang=en  
  
In fact, your will receive registration forms during the first days of  
June 2008.  
  
These forms must be returned as soon as possible and not after 15 July!  
  
The first delegate will only have to pay his travel expenses while the  
rest is paid for him by the organizers (i.e. conference fee, hotel, lunches  
and dinners, social programme). The second delegate will have to pay all his  
expenses, excepted a 60 euro discount on the conference fee.  
  
It's estimated that for member states with two delegates, the financial  
burden will be approximately the same as in usual General Assemblies.  
  
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask me.  
  
Sincerely yours,  
    
Jean-Yves Pirlot  
Secretary General CLGE  


